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Industry Recall: Potential Contamination of Garden Salad Products with Cyclospora Parasite
Midwest Foods is NOT Associated
June 23rd, 2020
The FDA, along with CDC and state and local partners continue to investigate a multistate
outbreak of Cyclospora infections potentially linked to ALDI, Hy-Vee, and Jewel-Osco grocery store brand
“garden salads” containing iceberg lettuce, red cabbage, and carrots. Hy-Vee and Jewel-Osco grocery

stores have recalled their store brand bagged salads specifically labeled as “garden salads” and sold in
mid-western states.

Hy-Vee announced Saturday 06/20/2020 the recall of its 12 oz. Hy-Vee Bagged Garden Salad product
across its eight-state region due to the potential that it may be
contaminated with the Cyclospora parasite. The recall is limited to 12 oz. Hy-Vee Bagged Garden Salad, of
all UPCs and expirations dates. The product was distributed to Hy-Vee grocery stores across its
eight-state region of lowa, lllinois, Missouri, Kansas, Nebraska, South Dakota, Minnesota and Wisconsin.
No other Hy-Vee or Fresh Express products are impacted by this recall.
ALDI, in association with Fresh Express Inc., recalled ALDI’s 12-ounce Little Salad Bar Brand Garden Salads

from stores in Arkansas, Illinois, Indiana, lowa, Michigan,
Minnesota, Missouri, North Dakota, South Dakota, and Wisconsin.

Recall Information

Company  Size BestifUsedBy  UPC Code Retailers*  Distribution*
Hy-Vee 12-ounce Hy-Vee IA, IL, MO, KS, NE, SD, MN, Wi
Jewel0sco  12-ounce  5/16/20-7/4/20 21130 98135 Jewel0sco  ILIN, 1A

ALDI 12-0unce  §/1/20-6/29/20 4099100082975  ALDI AR, IL, IN, IA, MI, MN, MO, ND, SD, WI

Consumers should not eat, and restaurants and retailers should not sell or serve recalled Hy-Vee Brand
Garden Salad or recalled Jewel-Osco Signature Farms Brand Garden Salad.

Additionally, FDA and CDC continue to warn people not to eat all ALDI Little Salad Bar Brand Garden Sal-
ad sold in lowa, lllinois, Minnesota, and Missouri.

For more information visit fda.gov
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